
 

LIBRARY DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING June 26, 2012 Page 1 of 1 

 

Library Director’s Report  
 

The Library Director discussed updates in the field of digital content initiatives and will 
pass on a more detailed account to the Saskatchewan Library Trustees’ Association. 
 
The City of Regina has been notified of updates to RPL’s property tax exemptions. 
 
Plans for an exterior sculpture on the grounds of the Central Library are tentatively 
cancelled, as the grant application was denied.  Other funding sources may be 
considered. 
 
D. Lucke moved to approve the Library Director’s Report.  CARRIED. 
 
 


